
Area Partnership Development Plan – Consideration continued. 
 
12 The Partnership agreed to continue consideration of an update report by  
Head of Policy and Corporate Governance regarding the work being carried out to 
address child and family poverty across the city to a future meeting of this 
Partnership. 
 
 


